

BOS Requests - Adam Street Closure

4 messages

Karen Partanen kpartanen@natickma.org

Tue, May 29, 2018 at 3:44 PM

To: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Cc: "Bill Chenard," <chenard@natickma.org>, Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com>, Jemma Lambert <ilambert@natickma.org>

Hi Trish,

See attached for a future BOS meeting.

Thank you

Karen Partanen

Town of Natick

Recreation and Parks, Director

address: 179 Boden Lane ~ Natick, MA 01760 office: 508-647-6532 site: www.natickma.gov



BOS Adams Street 2018.docx

32K

Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

To: Karen Partanen < kpartanen@natickma.org>

Tue, May 29, 2018 at 4:29 PM

Thank you.
[Quoted text hidden]

--

Trish O'Neil

Executive Assistant

Town of Natick

13 East Central Street

Natick, MA 01760

P: 508-647-6410

F: 508-647-6401

poneil@natickma.gov

www.natickma.gov

Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

To: Brian Lauzon slauzon@natickpolice.com

Brian, recommendations?

[Quoted text hidden]

--

Trish O'Neil

Executive Assistant

Town of Natick

13 East Central Street

Natick, MA 01760

P: 508-647-6410

F: 508-647-6401

poneil@natickma.gov

www.natickma.gov

Tue, May 29, 2018 at 4:30 PM



Brian Lauzon slauzon@natickpolice.com
To: Patricia O'Neil sponeil@natickma.org

Thu, May 31, 2018 at 10:01 AM

Trish,

We would recommend approval on this request. We actively participate in the planning of this event and I was aware that this request was being forwarded to the BOS for consideration.

Respectfully,

Lt. Brian G. Lauzon [Quoted text hidden]